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Artificial Intelligence, as the name suggests, is imparting 
intelligence to the machines so that the machines operate 
like human beings. AI is that sector in computer science that 
emphasizes the creation of intelligent machines that work, 
operate and react like human beings. Over the past 60 years, 
Artificial intelligence technology has made important break-
throughs in algorithms, computing power and calculation 
materials, which is in the technical transition from "unus-
able" to "usable". And there’s still a long way from "usable” 
to “skilled" in the future with the rapid development of soci-
ety and economy.

This special issue aims to collect research studies on the 
advances in the field of computing and artificial intelligence. 
Based on a rigorous and double-blind peer review process, 
7 papers were included in this special issue.

The bottleneck that restricts the further development and 
application of the whole machine learning is the selection 
of suitable machine learning algorithm and the determina-
tion of suitable algorithm hyper-parameters. In Paper [1], a 
technical manual was formed, which can be easily searched 
by researchers with summarizing related hyper-parameter 
optimization methods and proposing the corresponding 
algorithm framework.

Fuzzy optimization was explored in Paper [2]. In order to 
improve the ability of quantitative evaluation of e-commerce 
advertising click rate, a model of e-commerce advertising 
click rate evaluation based on fuzzy genetic algorithm is 
proposed. Results show that this method has better adapt-
ability, higher accuracy and better convergence.

Paper [3] proposed the fuzzy c-means clustering image 
segmentation algorithm based on Hidden Markov model, 
which effectively solve the poor anti-jamming effect of 
traditional method. This algorithm has good segmentation 

effect with smooth segmentation boundary, little influence 
of image noise and strong robustness.

The traditional RRT algorithm used to control the posi-
tion of the legged robot synchronously is with poor adapt-
ability and easy to be disturbed by the surrounding environ-
ment, which leads to the low stability of the robot when 
avoiding obstacles, thus Paper [4] propose the position syn-
chronization control algorithm of the legged robot based 
on DSP centralized control. It has the advantages of high 
control efficiency, high robustness and small error, which 
ensures the stable operation of the robot.

The current data dynamic migration algorithm ignores 
the attribute characteristics of data in the process of data 
layout, which leads to more iterations of data in perceptual 
virtual network, longer downtime of dynamic migration and 
lower migration efficiency. To solve this problem, a dynamic 
migration algorithm of perceptual data in virtual network 
based on machine learning is proposed in Paper [5], which 
effectively reduce the number of iterative replication rounds, 
shorten the downtime of dynamic migration, and improve 
the efficiency of virtual network migration in the environ-
ment of high dirty page rate and low dirty page rate.

Paper [6] focuses on the parameter setting using the 
improved algorithm in inverse kinematics. By analyzing the 
process of whether can the robot legs arrive at the expected 
positions from different initial positions, the parameter value 
range is determined. This can provide theoretical basis for 
optimizing the leg motion of biped robot and developing the 
related prototype.

Paper [7] proposes a light SZ compressor with a maximal 
compression ratio based on the U-Net architecture, which 
will maximize Internet of Things (IoT) devices’ lifetime by 
deploying data reduction techniques on IoT nodes to reduce 
data transmission. This optimize the trade-off between 
compression ratio and data distortion when using a lossy 
compressor.
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